
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2018\3674 O'Neill.bw.docx  Last printed 3/28/2018 9:18:00 AM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 3674 Date: March 27, 2018 

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: O’Neill 

 Subject: Requires the commissioner of MMB to provide certain information regarding 

collective bargaining agreements and compensation plans when those plans are 

submitted to the legislature for review 

 Analyst: Ben Weeks  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

This bill would require the commissioner of Minnesota Management and Budget to include certain 

information along with any collective bargaining agreement submitted to the subcommittee on employee 

relations. The information, which would be in a form prescribed by the subcommittee, would include: 

(1) a breakdown of costs under the plan or agreement, including costs attributable to pay versus benefits; 

(2) how costs would fit into the budget of each executive branch agency affected by the plan or 

agreement; (3) which appropriation or fund would cover each cost under the plan or agreement; (4) any 

transfers between agencies or items of appropriation expected; (5) description of any costs related to 

contractors; and (6) contingency plans if revenue proves insufficient to cover costs. 


